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End of Term of the Surrey Ethics Commissioner 
 
That Council: 
 
Direct staff not to appoint a new Ethics Commissioner immediately after his term ends on July 13, 
2022, so that the newly elected Council has an opportunity to determine the future of the Ethics 
Commissioner’s office; and 
 
Authorize staff to disclose to the public Council's decision. 


